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To : Mr. Erwin Schmechel 

GTZ representative 
Al Bireh 

Subject : Call for payment no. 30 ( Samco Telecom & computers ) 

4/9/1996 

Dear Mr. Schmechel , 

Reference is made to the system administrator letter about Samco's structural problems 

, We appreciate your approval to transfer the rest of the contract amount to the 

municipality account to be paid later on to the company which will take over Samco's 

commitments . 
Please find herewith the account number of the municipality : 

Municipality of Al Bireh 
Palestinian Commerce Bank 

Account number 400085. 
40005 

A receive of the transferred amount is appreciated. 

With best regards 
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